
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2019-2020 TENTATIVE BUDGET OF 
THE VILLAGE OF QUOGUE, 7 VILLAGE LANE, QUOGUE, NEW YORK, HELD ON 
TUESDAY, APRIL 1, 2019 AT 10:00 A.M. 
 
PRESENT:  Mayor Peter Sartorius, Trustees Randy Cardo and Kimberley Payne and Village 
Clerk Aimee Buhl 
 
ABSENT:  Trustees Ted Necarsulmer and Jeanette Obser 
 
OTHERS PRESENT:  Eileen Duffy and Jock MacLean 
 
 
 
The Mayor opened the public hearing on the 2019-20120 Tentative Budget.  He stated that there 
may be a few changes made to the budget by the April 12th meeting.  Eileen Duffy asked if there 
had been any pushback from the increased price of beach stickers.  She also asked about the 
possibility of entering the beach with a dog with the intent of walking it outside of the Village 
Beach.   
 
Upon motion made by Kimberley Payne, seconded Randy Cardo and unanimously carried, the 
public hearing was closed and the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 A.M.    
 
      _____________________________________ 
                      Aimee Buhl, Village Clerk  


